
We are celebrating our successes of the Year 2 and Year 6 SATs this summer. In many cases it 
looks like we are at least in line with and in some cases above the national averages. The staff 
have worked hard on fine tuning the teaching and we have been very supported by parents 
who have wanted to help their children too. As always, there are a couple of things we still 
need to work on, so look out for workshops and INSPIRE days early next term to find out what 
we do and how you can help with specific subjects. 

Also, a huge thank you to everyone, especially Friends of Seely group, who made this summer 
fayre the most successful yet. The community came out in force and supported a fabulous 
day. We made  over £1,000. 

Thank you all for supporting the school at this event. 

We have a number of unclaimed raffle prizes that can be collected from the school office 
upon production of the correct raffle ticket. Also, any cake tins that were sent into school are 
available for collection from the reception area. 

Nursery Closure 

Reminder that nursery will be closed on Wednesday 25th July for our trip to Woodthorpe 
Park.  We will be at the park from 10am-2pm. 

Sherwood Library 

Families are invited to the community launch of the Hoodwinked book benches on Tuesday 
17th July from 4pm to 5.30pm at Sherwood Library. Some of our Year 5 & 6 pupils have 
worked extremely hard on designing and painting our bench and it looks amazing. 

Year 6 End of Year Performance: Darwin Rocks! 

 Tuesday 17th July at 9.45am 

 Wednesday18th July at 6.00pm  

 Thursday 19th July at 2.00pm   

Year 6 Leavers Disco: 

Tuesday 24th July from 3.00pm—5.00pm 

Yr6 Leavers Assembly:  There will be a leavers assembly on Thursday 26th 
July from 9.30—10.15am. All Yr6 parents/carers welcome. 

DON’T FORGET FOR SEPTEMBER… 
Cashless Payments 18/19: if you are unable to set up online payments for September, you 
will need to request Paypoint Vouchers for your child/children for Dinners, Trips etc from 
Sept ‘18.  If you request these before the end of this term we will have your Paypoint 
Vouchers ready for collection during the first week of the Autumn Term. You will need to 
come to the school office to sign for them.  If you require more than one set of vouchers i.e. 
for your child’s other guardian, please ensure that you requests them in plenty of time for us 
to be able to get them ready for collection.   
Note: When using the vouchers please ensure that you use the right one for the type of 
payment you are making, there will be one voucher for each payment category i.e. school 
dinners, trips/events, milk etc. The payment category will be clearly stated on each voucher. 
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DIARY DATES 



 
                                       

THANK YOU to you all who helped make Seely Summer 

Festival 2018 a great fun day for all; 

FOS Committee, parent/carer volunteers (plus        

Grandads & any other family roped in), Teachers,  

Teaching Assistants, Site Managers and other staff – 

without which the Festival could not run 

Also a BIG THANK YOU to all that could come and spend 

their money on the day or before buying raffle tickets 

etc. 

Funds raised will help enrich Seely Primary for all our 

children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 2018 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 

STARTS (school closed) 

Fri 27th July 

 

INSET DAY 

Fri 31st August 

AUTUMN TERM STARTS 

(school open) 

Mon 3rd  September 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Mon 8th October 

HALF TERM 

Mon 22nd October—Fri 

2nd November 

INSET DAY 

Mon 5th November 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

Mon 24th December—

Thurs 3rd January 2109 

INSET DAY 

Fri 4th January 2019 

INSET DAY 

Fri 15th February 2019 

HALF TERM 

Mon 18th February— 

Fri 22nd February 

 

P a r e n t  L i a i s o n  W o r k e r :  L o r r a i n e  B o d d y  0 7 5 2 1  5 1 2 3 7 2  

VERY IMPORTANT – Seely is a NUT FREE school.  This includes Nutella 
spread. Please do not send your child with Nutella filled sandwiches.  If you 
do the sandwich will be disposed of and your child will be supplied with a 

school sandwich with fruit, for which you will be charged £2.05. 


